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Congratulations to the warriors of the Armenian Army. The April events proved that the fighting
efficiency and the spirit of our 18-20 years of age soldiers and their officers are very high.      

Performing their military service under factual war danger the officers and soldiers proved many times
that the very price of life costs the peace of the country.  Ready for self-sacrifice our warriors averted
the treacherous initiatives of the enemy.    

Only the might of the Armenian Army can make other countries take into consideration the interests of
our country.  Hence, before counting on the alliance of other countries, we should strengthen our army
by creating social conditions for  soldiers and  members of their families, by calling to responsibility the
persons abusing their position by taking into consideration the procedures defined by the law,   and in
order the army not to get worried for its rear and not to look back, each of us in his own area has to
work hard and efficiently in order to build our country.

Let there be peace in our motherland.

 The Chairman of the Chamber of Advocates of RA Ara Zohrabyan
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